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Dear parents/carers of Year 4 children, 
 
Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) workshop - 16th November 2023 - 9.15-10.15 - Main Hall 
 
All Year 4 children are expected to complete a statutory assessment known as the  Multiplication Tables 
Check (MTC). This is scheduled to take place during the month of June. The check consists of 25 times 
table questions up to 12x12.  We strive for all children to do their best in this check as we firmly believe 
that a good knowledge as well as a quick recall of times table facts will enhance their achievement in 
maths during primary school and beyond.  Therefore, we aim to fully prepare your child for this check.  
 
We would like to invite you to a workshop on 16th November, 9.15-10.15 where you will be given the 
opportunity to explore the many ways you can further support your child with their times tables learning 
at home.  During the session, I will explain more about the MTC, how we are supporting your child in 
school and what to expect. After the initial meeting, you will get the chance to practise some fun and 
engaging times tables activities with your child that you can then replicate at home. 
 
For those unable to attend the workshop, resources will be sent home at the end of the day.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 16th November 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Daly 
 
Year 4 Lead 
 


